
• The IRS has reduced the 2018 maximum contribution limit for family coverage by $50. 

• Your contributions (including what the company contributes) can’t exceed $6,850 in 
2018. 

• If you’ve already contributed the original maximum ($6,900), you’ll receive a $50 
refund. 

Do you have a family HSA? Please take note of this change.

This is the only change to your HSA coverage at this time. If you have individual HSA 
coverage, your limit has remained the same. 

QUESTIONS? 

Contact your human resources or benefits team for more information. 
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